
 

 

TOWN OF KENDALL 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR 2018 PRELIMINARY BUDGET 

Wednesday, November 8, 2017, 7:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

Supervisor Cammarata opened the Hearing at 7:02 p.m. and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

ROLL CALL   

 Councilwoman Flow  excused 

 Councilman Martin  present 

 Councilman Newell  present 

 Councilwoman Szozda  present 

 Supervisor Cammarata  present 

 

Others present: Harry Butler. Jack Gilman, Bookkeeper Norm St. John, Daniel Gaesser 

 

 

SUPERVISOR’S REMARKS/OVERVIEW OF 2018 BUDGET 

 

The Budget is under the tax cap. The tax rate decreased slightly. The appropriated fund balance was increased. 

Changes because of Water Districts Seven and Nine not having interest charged, and corrections have been made 

to the Preliminary Budget. Those are attached and were provided to the Board. The prepared Final Adopted 

Budget will reflect these updates. 

 

 

BOARD COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS BY LINE 

 

Members were polled for comment. There were none. 

 

 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS AND INPUT 

 

Dan Gaesser, Kendall Road – Questioned the Water District Five 27% increase. 

Supervisor Cammarata said it is due to the re-funding of the water districts. The amortization schedule provided 

by Fiscal Advisors was used to obtain this number. 

 

 

With no one else wishing to speak, Supervisor Cammarata closed the Public Hearing at 7:09 p.m. 

 

Councilman Newell motioned for adjournment, seconded by Councilwoman Szozda; all ayes. Meeting adjourned 

at 7:09 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Amy K. Richardson 

Kendall Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


